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9 March 2021 
 
 
Dan  
fyi-request-14662-97fa611a@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-7693 
 
Dear Dan 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 11 February 2021 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

a list of the locations for all of the State Highway emergency telephones in the South Island that are 
provided by or associated with New Zealand Transport Agency. 
 
The list should be in spreadsheet format and include the name of the site, and the latitude/longitude 
location. 

 
Please refer to the attached document for a list of all State Highway emergency telephones located in the South 
Island. Not all locations have a site name and therefore have been left blank.   
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with the Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency, please contact Peter Connors, 
Manager System Management – Central South Island, by email to Peter.Connors@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on 
03 964 2815. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Wayne Oldfield 
Senior Manager Maintenance and Operations 
 
 
 


